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Minutes of the Emergent Staff Council meeting held on 23
rd 

August. 20lS 
An emergent Staff Council meeting was held on 23rd August, 2018, at 11.00 am in the staff Room of the college. Dr. Dhanpal Singh, the Secretary, Staff Council, had communicated with the Principal on 22nd August, 2018, regarding his inability to com~ to college at 11.00 am to conduct the emergent Staff Council meeting, due to some personal work. Hence the Principal officially informed all the staff members through about the same, and that Or. Jagneet Kaur Anand will be conducting the meeting in the absence of Dr. Dhanpal singh, for which Or. Jagneet Kaur Anand had already given her consent. 

The agenda of the meeting was: To consider and approve the revised draft constitution for students union of the college. 

Dr. Pardeep recorded his dissent on a) accepting of the withdraw! of Dr. Deepak Srivastava by Principal (rather than Staff Council) from one of the staff council committees (student advisory committee), b) proposing the name of a new member by Principal in place of Dr. Oeepak Srivastava on email, and c) informing about the replacement of Staff council secretary by Principal on email, due to inability of the Staff Council Secretary to conduct this meeting. Dr.Pardeep walked away in protest. 

Dr. A. K. Arora informed that it will be difficult to hold Staff Council meetings for every member who resigns from any committee, and that chairperson has been authorised in the last Staff Council meeting to take decisions on any issue deemed fit for Students union of the college. 
Dr. Vipin said that he believes that if someone resigns from any committee, it must be brought to the notice in next Staff Council meeting, and if any discussion on any issue is required then it should be discussed in the next Staff Council meeting. 

Dr. Rajni said that no member should be asked to explain the reason for his/her resignation from any committee in the Staff Council meetings. 

Regarding the replacement of Dr. Deepak Srivastava in the Student Advisory Committee, the Principal proposed the name of Dr. Vipin Negi in advance through email and asked the House to give opinion. Dr. Vipin Negi accepted to be a part of the Students Advisory Committee. 
Principal requested the House that since it is an emergent meeting and we should stick to the agenda. After a lot of deliberations regarding whether to keep any criteria for minimum marks for the students, the House concluded that no changes are required and recommendations of Lyngdoh committee be accepted as such regarding minimum marks requirement. The meeting ended with a 
vote of thanks to the chair. 

(Dr. Jagnee aur Anand) 
Secretary, Staff Council p 
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